
THE UNIVERSITY O F ARI Z ONA 
TUC SO N, AR I Z ON A 85721 

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS 

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

Mr . Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1 , Box 39 
Kimberly , Idaho 83341 

Dear Don : 

July 25, 1968 

Thanks so much for a copy of your letter to Ed . Dr. Thompson 
now has Ed ' s manuscript and I am hopeful that there will be some 
contact between the two which will do something about adjusting 
what Ed said t o the suggestions you have made. 

We enjoyed your visit ever so much in J une and I hope that 
you and your wife will let us know when you plan another tri p 
to Tucson , so we can put you up. 

Sincerely your s, 
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Emil W. Haury 
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